Alliance

Schools Committee Meeting Alliance Schools Committee Wednesday November 15, 2023 Third Wednesday of the month 8:30 AM – 10:00 AM

Topic: Alliance Committee Meeting: Join Zoom Meeting

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89796541408?pwd=OGpPRVArcDhTS1MzWml3YUha ZHV3dz09

Meeting ID: 897 9654 1408 Passcode: 651946

One tap mobile +16699009128,,89796541408#,,,,*651946# US (San Jose)

Committee Members: Co-Chair Claire Kille, Co-Chair Justin Potts, Aditi Khanna, Amanda Parrot, Amy Ruona, Beth Wigham, Ishawn Ealy, Jon Rochelle, Kelsey Murray, Liz Thorne, Mary Massey, Mila Rodriguez-Adair, Nole Kennedy, Shanda Hochstetler

Committee Members not in Attendance: Jennifer Johnson, Lauren Hval, Shelaswau Crier, Spencer Lewis

Staff: Annette Marcus (AOCMHP), Jenn Fraga (AOCMHP)

Staff not in Attendance: Lucina Michaud (AOCMHP)

Guests: Benjamin White, Nathan Shay, Suzie Stadelman

Alliance Schools Committee Meeting

| Time | Agenda Item | What | Notes | | |
|------|--|--|--|--|--|
| 8:30 | Introductions & Welcoming, Check-in Justin Potts and Claire Kille | New attendees introduce themselves, continuing members introductions in chat | Attendees introduced themselves and shared answers to an icebreaker question. | | |
| 8:40 | Announcements | | Benjamin joined the committee for the first time and shared about some research that is happening in Oregon, 'Supportive Transition Planning for Adolescents Transitioning From Psychiatric Hospitalization to School: A Systematic Literature Review and Framework of Practices.' You can read more about this research here . | | |
| 9:00 | OSPC Experience Claire Kille and Justin Potts | Open Discussion | Group members shared some experiences they had from last week's conference. People were appreciative of the following: Presentations and discussions around older adult suicide prevention work Language accessibility throughout the conference through live interpretation Ability to connect with people in person People shared that they would like to hear more about: What's happening at the local level and not so much within OHA Having a space for people to connect specifically about schools | | |
| 9:20 | Updates | Brief updates from anyone in the meeting, including successes/changes | Nole shared an update about community learning practices for flight teams who respond when there are deaths in the community, not just deaths by suicide. | | |

Alliance

Schools Committee Meeting

| | | about program | Learning communities are for those |
|------|-------------------|------------------------|--|
| | | implementations, | specifically leading the work. |
| | | training, conferences, | |
| | | etc. | Nole shared that 82% of districts have an |
| | | | Adi's Act plan available on websites now. |
| | | | Many of the districts that don't have one |
| | | | yet have identified capacity as the main |
| | | | barrier to meeting this. |
| 9:30 | Youth Focus Group | | Jenn shared some information she is |
| | Packet Update | | working on to be sent out to schools with a |
| | Jenn Fraga | | goal for distribution around January 2024. |
| | Jemiraga | | Information being included: |
| | | | - An intro letter with information about |
| | | | the focus groups |
| | | | - Specific from youth about what they |
| | | | think is helpful |
| | | | - Resources for schools to share with |
| | | | students |
| | | | Jenn asked for feedback about the packets |
| | | | – what's missing and distribution: |
| | | | Justin suggested a QR code to resources for schools and students |
| | | | - Claire said that Jenn should let Craig |
| | | | know that YouthLine resources will be ordered |
| | | | - Monthly Holding Hope Newsletter, |
| | | | Alliance listserv, Dean's ODE SPSS |
| | | | listserv |
| | | | Ishawn asked about crisis lines in |
| | | | languages other than English and Spanish. |
| | | | This was brought up as a concern for |
| | | | language barriers in reaching out for |
| | | | support. Ishawn would like this to be |
| | | | talked about again in the future. |
| | | | |

Alliance Schools Committee Meeting

| | | Jenn also shared that she talked with the 988 team at OHA about holding a contest |
|-------|---------------------|---|
| | | for youth focused flyers / materials for 988 |
| | | information. She'll share more information |
| | | about this as she learns more. |
| 9:40 | YSIPP Initiative | Not discussed due to running out of time in |
| | Update | the meeting. |
| | Annette Marcus | |
| 10:00 | Requests for Future | |
| | Agenda, Adjourn | |